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Newsletter.  
Friday 26th February 2021 - Week Four Term One 

2nd Sunday of Lent  
Mark 9:2- 10  

We have been learning about creatures under the sea this 
week and comparing them to see how they are the same 
and different.  

The children have started STEM (Science, Technology, 
Engineering & Maths) activities to enhance their inquiry 
thinking skills. The task this week was to build a robot 
and tower using only foam shapes or magnetic shapes. 
The next learning step was to try and build these  
structures so they could stand up. There was lots of fun 
had by the children exploring how to do this! 

This week  we have been investigating the 
ocean using our STEAM approach to learning. 

A special welcome to our new student 
Carlyn.  

 

Carlyn joins us in the Senior Room. 
We wish him and his family a very warm St 

Maryõs welcome.  
 

May your time here with us be blessed. 


